
 

                                                              

Sibia Mathew Joins  

Terrie O’Connor Realtors’ Saddle River Group 

 

Terrie O'Connor, President of Terrie O'Connor Realtors, is 
pleased to announce that Sibia Mathew has joined the firm working 
out of the Saddle River office.  Previously in management, she has 
developed an excellent work ethic that will now benefit both buyers 
and sellers during the real estate transaction. She is known for 
developing and maintaining strong relationships, working through 
demanding negotiation situations and solving issues both promptly and efficiently.  

     As a long time resident of Bergen County, Sibia and her husband and young family 
were drawn to the Saddle River Valley noting their strong schools, wonderful town services, 
easy access to all forms of transportation and close proximity to New York City.  

      Attracted to the strong marketing programs offered by Terrie O'Connor Realtors, 
Sibia noted the widespread web presence of the company which is affiliated with Leading Real 
Estate Companies of the World.  "I like that we have a global presence creating the widest buyer 
pool possible.  Sellers will be impressed by the signature marketing plan that is customized for 
each and every property represented." 

     Contact Sibia at the Saddle River office at 201-934-4900 or on her cell at 551-580-
5470 .  Her email is smathew@tocr.com. 


